Nick Tringham

From: Ben Richards < Ben.Richards@canalrivertrust.org.uk >

Sent: 05 May 2021 16:17

To: Planning Strategy

Subject: Canals and Rivers Trust

Dear Sir/Madam,

Thank you for your consultation on the Development Management in Birmingham DPD Main Modifications. The Trust do not wish to make any further comments at this stage.

Kind regards,

Ben Richards

Licentiate MRTPI
Planning Assistant
M 07483 927931
E Ben.Richards@canalrivertrust.org.uk

Canal & River Trust

Canal Lane, Hatton, Warwick, CV35 7JL

Keep in touch

Sign up for the Canal & River Trust e-newsletter https://canalrivertrust.org.uk/newsletter
Become a fan on https://www.facebook.com/canalrivertrust
Follow us on https://www.instagram.com/canalrivertrust
and https://www.instagram.com/canalrivertrust

This email and its attachments are intended solely for the use of the intended recipient. If you are not the intended recipient of this email and its attachments, you must take no action based upon them; please delete without copying or forwarding and inform the sender that you received them in error. Any views or opinions expressed are solely those of the author and do not necessarily represent those of The Canal & River Trust.

Canal & River Trust is a charitable company limited by guarantee

Mae Gland r Cymru yn gwmni cyfyngedig drwy warant a gofrestrwyd yng Nghymru a Lloegr gyda rhif cwmni 7807276 a rhif elusen gofrestredig 1146792. Swyddfa gofrestredig: First Floor North, Station House, 500 Elder Gate, Milton Keynes MK9 1BB.